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Resolution of the Board
The Louisville Gas and Electric and Kentucky Utilities Companies have announced their intent to submit by September 28, 2018 requests to the Public Service Commission for authority to increase electric and gas rates.
On August 16, 2018, the Hardin County Board of Education (“Board”) hereby authorizes the superintendent to provide funding support to the Kentucky School Boards Association (“KSBA”) up to $1923.00 to represent the interests of the Board before the PSC. The Board will be billed and hereby commits to reimburse KSBA for its share of total actual incurred intervention costs capped cumulatively at $45,000.
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